
 
 

  

 

KEY DATES ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

  
 
WEEK NINE 
 
Wednesday 23 March 
*5/6 Port Fairy Camp (3 days) 
 
WEEK TEN 
Monday 28th March  
*Easter raffle Tickets distributed 
*EARTH ED EXCURSION – Grade 6’s    
  POSTPONED 
 
Wednesday 30th March 
*GTAC (on-site – Years 5-6) 
*School Photographs  
 
Friday 1st April 
Curriculum Day – No School 
 
Week 11 
Friday 8th April 
*Assembly 1.45 – 2.30 Easter Raffle  
*Last day – finish @ 2.30 pm 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

SCHOOL ASSEMBLY 
Congratulations to Violet and Rosie for 
organising and facilitating last week’s 
whole school assembly. Both leaders 
demonstrated fabulous organisational 
skills and modelled excellent 
collaborative skills. Well done!. 
 
GRADE 5 & 6 WALK TO PORT FAIRY  

 

Our Grade 5 &6’s have successfully 

walked to Port Fairy. They 

demonstrated enthusiasm, resilience 

and pride in their efforts and had 

settled into camp enjoying a delicious 

feed of pasta, garlic bread and yummy 

frogs in the pond.  They are looking 

forward to their next two days of 

adventures in Port Fairy.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 
 

VALUES AWARD 
Our “Values Award’ is presented to a 
student who has been modelling our 
school values. It is selected by the 
student leaders. Last week’s award 
was presented to Emily. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

MELO AWARD 
Our “Melo Award’ is presented to a 

student who models our school values 

and often as a consequence of their 

actions helps others. It is selected by 

staff. Last week’s award was 

presented to Taitum. 
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THE PILLOW CASE PROJECT – GRADE 3 
& 4’s 
 
The Grade 3 & 4’s had the wonderful 
experience of a visit from the Red Cross 
to participate in the Pillowcase Project. 
The Pillowcase Program helps children 
prepare for, cope with and respond to 
an emergency. 
They discussed and completed games 
about in the event of an emergency 
what would they want and need to take 
with them. Each student was given a 
pillowcase to decorate and take home, 
to start their own personal emergency 
kit. 
Thankyou to the wonderful Red Cross 
Team that helped our students to be 
more prepared. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

DAMSAWK DISTRICT ATHLETICS 
 
Congratulation to all 44 students that 
attended our District Sports at 
Brauerander on Tuesday 22nd march. 
They represented our school with 
enthusiasm and sportsmanship. 
Congratulations on a fabulous effort 
to our 10/11/12 year old athletes: 
 
Archie G     Mitch          Harry 
Finn B         Finn M        Lachlan 
Violet M     Maci           Tulleah 
Sam             Billy            Tyson 
Emily           Juliette       Lori 
Ayla             Jack S          Gemma 
Lennox        Cameron    Ryker 
Olivia L        Scarlett       Ryder 
Trey             Lahni           Harley 
Timmy         Kurt            Ewan 
Charlie         Izzy             Bella 
Taylor          Jayda          Dakotah 
Lilly              Bree            Acacia 
Olivia G       Talia            Eli 
Brianna       Cooper 
 
 

               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

 

CESF Reminder 

Reminder  

Please get back in your CESF 

Funding forms if you are eligible or 

contact Andrea in the office.  

EASTER RAFFLE 
Next week all families will receive a small 

raffle booklet as part of our easter raffle 

fundraiser. Families are requested to 

donate an item for the easter Raffle 

that will be drawn out at our final 

assembly for Term 1 on Friday 8th April. 

Parents Club collate the donations and 

package them up as prizes. We usually 

have about 25 prizes to giveaway thanks 

to the generosity of the community. 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
Our school photographs are scheduled 

for Wednesday 30th March. All families 

received a package from MSP 

Photography this week outlining how you 

can order individual, family or group 

photographs. Please take the time to 

read the information. 

 

EARTH ED EXCURSION POSTPONED 
 

Unfortunately we have had to 

postpone our Earth Ed excursion on 

Monday for Grade 6 students. 

There will Be NO  

Zooper Doopers on 

Friday due to the 

Grade 6 SALT group 

being on camp 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


